
 

 

 

NEW SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH 

COMMUNITY MEETING 
 

We want to hear from you 

 

Come and share your thoughts, ideas and suggestions on 

the selection of our next Superintendent 
 

Wednesday, March 21, 2018 

 

5:30 PM – 7:00 PM Smythe Elementary 

1880 Smythe Ave, San Ysidro 
 

 

 

 

For more information, Please call Francisco Mata at (619) 428-4476, Ext. 3033 


